From: **Eaton**, **Jack** <JEaton@a2gov.org> Date: Wed, Jul 30, 2014 at 10:04 AM

Subject: RE: Second try (45 signatures): We request a public hearing on a City resolution to Boycott Israel

To: Mozhgan Savabieasfahani <mozhgan.savabieasfahani@gmail.com>

Dear Ms. Savabieasfahani,

I apologize for failing to respond to your first invitation.

I believe you and those who support your position have clearly conveyed your position on this issue and have clearly communicated to us what you would like Council to do. I do not believe a meeting is necessary.

I will not sponsor the resolution you have proposed or any resolution that would have similar effect. If another Council member bring such resolution forward, I will not support that resolution. I also do not support holding a public hearing on your request for a boycott.

Sincerely, Jack Eaton

Jack Eaton Ward 4 Council Member 734-662-6083

Email communication to me or from me is subject to the Michigan Freedom of Information Act.